
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/30/2021 9:36:32 PM

First name: Justin

Last name: Remer-Thamert

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I write in opposition to the Mountain Coaster project. At a time when unsheltered people in

Albuquerque are daily and weekly being evicted from the places where they're camping, where there is

inadequate support for people to find a dignified place to sleep, where people in our community are hungry, this

use of resources is disturbing at best and quite problematic. Our responsibility as white settlers is to respect the

sacredness of pueblo lands, not desecrate them by funneling money into tourist projects that will bring noise

pollution, disturb habitats, increase trash and disregard for the Sandia mountains. Please do not move forward

with this project. There are many better uses for these funds that minimize the impact on wild spaces, honor the

Tiwa people and their sacred mountain, and support life and needs of people impacted by the economy and

other forms of hardship. 


